
 

 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    Contact: Ric Schmidt 
        Email: ROS@froedtertsouth.com 
        Phone: (262) 656-2111 
 

 
DRIVE-THRU COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS) TESTING SITE ESTABLISHED 

  
Due to an abundance of caution as it relates to the safety of our Froedtert South 
patients, medical providers, staff, and the community at large, we are establishing a 
drive-thru testing site which will allow people to remain in their cars while being tested 
and will mitigate the concerns of exposure to others within emergency departments, 
clinics and waiting rooms. 
  
Physicians and Advanced Practice Providers may determine that testing for 
COVID-19 is warranted based on the following: 

• Risk of exposure to the virus – whether the patient had close contact with 
someone with COVID-19; 

• Symptoms such as fever, cough, or shortness of breath; or 

• Medical complications – whether the patient has chronic medical conditions 
such as heart or lung disease or diabetes.  

 

The Physicians and Advanced Practice Providers will make the decisions whether 
testing is appropriate for each individual case. 

 
If you are experiencing symptoms and/or you believe you may have been exposed to 
the COVID-19 virus, please call 262-671-7777 for an initial phone evaluation. If 
indicated, you may make an appointment at our drive-thru testing site, located at the 
Pleasant Prairie Clinic, 10256 Old Green Bay Road (Highways 31 & 165), Pleasant 
Prairie, WI.  
 
You will be registered and given a date and time for your appointment.  
 
*The drive-thru testing site will begin testing people on Tuesday, March 17, 2020. Hours 
of operation at the drive-thru testing site will be BY APPOINTMENT ONLY. 
 
Clinic hours are: Monday – Friday 6:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

Saturday   8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
   Sunday   CLOSED 
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WHAT TO EXPECT AT YOUR DRIVE-THRU APPOINTMENT 
 
Upon arrival at your drive-thru appointment, a medical professional will validate your 
information and may perform necessary tests while you remain in your car. A nasal 
swab test will be performed by medical professionals in personal protective equipment. 
 
If your symptoms are mild, you will be sent home and will be required to self-quarantine 
while awaiting test results which take approximately 2 to 3 days to be returned from the 
State of Wisconsin testing facility. 
 
Further treatment recommendations will be discussed with patients who are 
experiencing more advanced symptoms. 
 
All testing is reported to the State Health Department. 
 
For the most up-to-date information on COVID-19 (Coronavirus), please visit the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention’s website:  
 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html     
  
Thank you. 
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